9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS
August 31, 1989

Dear Carl Dabelstein,
Please accept this letter of confirmation that you did in

fact receive WPCV in Lakeland, Florida on June 23, 1989 as vyou
reported.

Thank you for your letter letting us know of your reception.

Sincerely,

Rodget J. Roth

Chief Engineer

(03760 John Young Parkway 0404 W. Lime Street
Suite 103 P.O. Box 2038
Orlando, Florida 32804 Lakeland, Florida 33806
(305) 297-1201 (813) 682-8184



